

93 NEWMAN STREET LONDON W1T 3EZ T 020 7612 0370 F 020 7612 0371

hello@teenagecancertrust.org www.teenagecancertrust.org www.twitter.com/teenagecancer www.facebook.com/teenagecancertrust

23January 2013

Dear Rod

Truants Ride

I saw that the final donation to Teenage Cancer Trust is £100,030. What a fantastic achievement! Please pass on my thanks to all of the Truants and anyone else involved. This donation will make an incredible difference in improving the lives of young people with cancer and their families who endure such a lot during treatment.

Our specialist units being built throughout the UK's hospitals. Our nursing and support services, our education and prevention campaigns can continue to develop and thrive thanks to the generosity of the Truants and their donors.

Best wishes and thanks to them all.

Yours sincerely

Simon Davies
Chief Executive

